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Haughton 
News MEETING INDIVIDUAL NEEDS 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

OCTOBER 
 
Mon 22nd Class 6 walking up to and  
  around Madeley 
 
Mon 22nd Parent/Carer Consultation  
  Meetings (3pmð7pm) 
  (except for Year 6 children) 
 
  Second-hand school uniform will 
  be on sale during the evening
  
Thu 25th Whole School Sponsored Walk 
   
Fri 26th Coffee Morning (10amð12pm) 
    

HALF TERM HOLIDAY 
   Mon 29th Oct ð Fri 2nd Nov  

 
NOVEMBER 
 
Mon 5th Spooky Firework Games 
  All classes.  Children can bring 
  a costume/mask in to wear   
 
Mon 12th School Football Match (am) 
  Haughton V Cherry Trees (home) 
 
Tue 13th Rainforest Caf® 
  Parents/Carers of children  
  in classes 7, 8, 9 & 10 invited 
 
Fri 23rd Academy Photography  
  in school (am) taking   
  childrenôs photographs 
 
Fri 30th Coffee Morning (10amð12pm)
   
Fri 30th School Football Match (am) 
  Away at Penn Fields School 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 
 
 

* IMPORTANT INFORMATION * 
 
 
 
 

REPORTING CHILDREN ABSENT 
 
Unfortunately we have an increasing number of         
Parents/Carers are not making contact with school to 
report their childôs absence.   
  
If your is absent for ANY reason, please telephone the 
school office on 01952 387540 prior to morning              
registration with the reason.  Can we please ask you to 
telephone the school office each morning  (unless you 
have advised us it is a prolonged absence, chickenpox 
etc.)   
 
We are unable to log absences reported by anyone 
elseð transport providers, other parents/carers etc. 
  
Following this procedure will ensure that your childôs      
absence is recorded accurately and minimise phone calls.  
Failure to inform school about the reason for your childôs 
absence may result in an ñunauthorisedò absence being           
recorded.   
 
 

Your co-operation is appreciatedðthank you. 
    

 VIRUSES / SICKNESS 
 
Unfortunately there are a number of viruses around at the 
moment affecting a number of our children and staff.   
 
There are two particularly virulent viruses - one causing 
sickness and diarrhoea and the second causing flu like 
symptoms. 
 
We seek your support in ensuring that if your child suffers 
from either of these that they do not return to school until 
they are fully recovered, at least 48 hours after the sick-
ness and diarrhoea has stopped.  We need to reduce the 
possibility of transmitting them to other pupils and staff. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Gill KnoxðHeadteacher 



 

SPONSORED WALK ð THURSDAY 25 OCTOBER 2018 
 

Please ensure that your child wears comfortable      
footwear.  Trainers and jogging bottoms with the usual 
school sweatshirt or red jumper are ideal.  It is           
�H�V�V�H�Q�W�L�D�O����that your child has a warm waterproof coat 
for the walk. 
 
All children will be eating a packed lunch in the Town 
Park.  If your child is in receipt of free school meals one 
will be provided.  Children who normally bring         
sandwiches or pay for a dinner will need to bring a 
packed lunch from home. 
 
Sponsor forms should be sent into school on the day please.  Please will you do 
your best to help your child collect as many sponsors as possible.     
 
Sponsor money can be paid by cash, cheque (payable to Haughton School) or 
via your childôs Parent Pay account.                                                         
             

Thank you ð weôre all looking forward to a fantastic day!  

 

 
 
 

Head lice  
  
We have a number of        
reported cases of       
children in school having 
head lice. 
  
Can we please ask all       
Parents/Carers to check 
your childôs hair over the 
weekend and treat          
accordingly if you find or 
suspect head lice. 
  
If you would like any information or      
advice on head lice or available      
treatments, please contact us at 
school and we can send you some    
information. 
  
Alternatively you can obtain advice 
from a pharmacy or your child's GP/
Nurse.    Thank you. 

SPOOKY  
FIREWORK       

                GAMES! 
 

Monday 5th November  
 

 
For the first day back after half term, we have   
organised some fun ñSpooky Fireworkò 
themed games for children to play in the 
school hall.  All classes will be taking part. 
 
�<�R�X���D�U�H���Z�H�O�F�R�P�H���W�R���V�H�Q�G���V�R�P�H�W�K�L�Q�J���L�Q�W�R��
�V�F�K�R�R�O���I�R�U���\�R�X�U���F�K�L�O�G���W�R���Z�H�D�U���² ��costume/
mask etc. 

 
 
 

 Itôs going to 
be lots of fun! 
 
 
 
 
 

 


